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PRESS RELEASE 
 

Newtown Historic Association presents  
“Greetings from Bucks County: Picture Postcards, 1900-1960” 

 
The February meeting of the Newtown Historic Association will be held on Monday, 
February 20th at 8:00 PM at the Court Inn, Court St. & Centre Ave., Newtown.  
 
“Greetings from Bucks County: Picture Postcards, 1900-1960” is a presentation by Harry 
Henckel that allows groups to discover the magic of old picture postcards.  This slide 
presentation depicts and discusses how early postcards were made and why they became 
such a popular method of correspondence.  This 30-minute program features picture 
postcards from the collection of the Spruance Library and highlights cards manufactured 
from 1900-1960. 
   
The public is invited and refreshments will be served.  This will prove to be a very 
interesting and informative meeting.  For further information call 215-968-3914 or visit 
the NHA Website www.newtownhistoric.org.     
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